

Marlborough St Mary's CE Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs Anne Schwodler

Ducks Meadow, Marlborough, Wiltshire, SN8 4BX Tel: 01672 513101 Email: admin@marlboroughstmarys.wilts.sch.uk

13th March 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Visit to Stonebridge Meadow – Year 1 (Hedgehog and Squirrel Classes)

As part of our All Around Us topic, we will be studying the environment of Stonebridge Meadow. In order to do this, we have planned a visit to the meadow.

The visit will be on Wednesday 28th March. We will be spending the afternoon at the meadow.

Children will take part in a range of activities including river dipping and will walk around the meadow. Children are to wear their school uniform to school in the morning but they will need to have a disposable water bottle, wellies and warm clothing for this trip.

If your child has asthma and requires an inhaler, they must have it with them on the day of the visit or they will not be able to go.

ARK (Action for the River Kennet) have been kind enough to provide their services for free, however a donation of £1 would be much appreciated.

Whilst at the meadow, ARK may wish to take photos to use for their own publicity and these may be used on their Facebook page. No names of children will be used.

Please complete the permission slip for your child to attend the visit and if you are happy for your child's photograph to be taken and used by ARK. Permission slips must be returned by Friday 23rd March.

Yours sincerely

S Pawlaczek D Johnstone

Mrs Pawlaczek and Mrs Johnstone Class Teachers

Stonebridge Meadow Visits

Please return to Class Teacher by Friday 23rd March

Child's Name	Class
I give permission for my child to take part in the visit to Stonebridge Meadow.	
I enclose a donation for ARK of £1	
I am happy for my child's photograph to be taken for publicity use by ARK	
Signed Pare	ent/Carer
Name (Ple	ase print)
Date	